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We had our web-site redesigned and launched on the 9th of november by martle Heyns and
we think she did a great job.On the 9th of november we launched our new web-site as the old
one lasted already 2 years and of course a lot has happened since that time.

We also now have the posibility to see where our visitors come from, which region and which
country and we of course have our thoughts how the markets are goiing to develope.

The reason why we added an african part is because we get more and more south africans to
come and stay with us. It is always a great experience as we talk history and us beiing dutch
hooks into their past with great ease.

We feel priviligded to stay at De Leeuwenhof as it originates in 1692 and so do the south
afrikans or suid-afrikaners as they also can be proud of their heritage.

Tags: wine farm accommodation, paarl guesthouse , paarl accommodation
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